
Junior Weekly Communication 

 

Please reply to juniorinfo@shirleyschools.co.uk 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Please find attached to the school website the following letters; 

 PTFA Newsletter 

 

FORTHCOMING DATES 

February  

Monday 3rd   Year 6 New Forest Wildlife Trip  

Tuesday 4th   Share my Learning 8.45am 

Wednesday 5th  Young Voices Choir to O2 London 

Thursday 6th  Class Photos (Uniform please) 

Thursday 6th  Share my Learning 3.20pm 

 

 
PARENT CORNER  
With effect from Monday 3rd February 2020 Parent Corner will run from 8:30am - 
9:30am. 
This is to accommodate opening the Community Room before school to enable PTA 
Parents to sell uniform. 
 

LOST PROPERTY 

Lots of Lost Property on the rail since September. Majority of the Lost Property is un-
named, please make sure you name your child’s items.  
Any unclaimed items remaining after February Half Term will be donated to Charity! 

 

 

DATA COLLECTION SHEET  

Your child would have come home with a data collection sheet, can you please 

amend any changes and return to the office by Friday 7th Feb, thanks   

 

mailto:juniorinfo@shirleyschools.co.uk


TRIP PAYMENTS 
As a school, we feel school trips are an integral part of school life for the children 
from both an academic perspective and social and inclusive aspects. 
Unfortunately, due to school funding in the current climate being restrictive we rely 
on the support of parents for contributions to sustain these trips. These 
contributions enable the trips and experiences to go ahead. 
Should there be any financial reasons why you are unable to contribute towards 
your child's trip please do not hesitate to contact the office and we will endeavour to 
help in any way we can. 

 
 
SAFEGUARDING REMINDER 
We would like to remind all parents not to enter the school building in the morning 
or come into the classroom to speak with teachers at the start of they day. This is to 
make sure we safeguard our pupils as well as allow teachers the time to prepare and 
start the day with their pupils. There are members of staff on the doors who will be 
able to take a message up if needed. All teachers are available to talk to at the end 
of the day on the playground. Thank you 
 

Kind regards 

 

Amanda Hunt  

Administration Officer 

 

 


